
Hello Larson families. 

From January 24th to 26th, experienced educators from Saleema Noon Body Science will be 

presenting sessions to all Larson students about healthy bodies and healthy sexuality as part 

of the BC Curriculum within Physical and Health Education.  Educators from Saleema Noon 

Body Science have been presenting to students in BC for many years and have been at 

Larson in previous years. The presentations will be age appropriate.  

There will be a parent information Zoom session this coming Monday, January 22 from 

6:30 to 7:30pm. Parents are strongly encouraged to attend as most questions and concerns 

are answered during this session. There will be an opportunity to ask questions as well.   

Please read the following two attachments for more detailed information: 

Saleema Noon Information Letter for Parents  

Saleema Noon ZOOM session for Parents  

  

Dean Yeo 

Principal 

Ecole Larson Elementary  
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